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ADDENDUM No. 1 
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS No.:  1220-040-2023-083 
 

TITLE:  Refuse Collection and Disposal Services 
 

ADDENDUM ISSUE DATE:  December 7th, 2023 

DATE: 
 

 PREFER TO RECEIVE SUBMISSION ON OR BEFORE 
DECEMBER 14th, 2023. 

 

 

 

INFORMATION FOR CONTRACTORS 
 
Contractors are advised that Addendum No. 1 to 1220-040-2023-083 is hereby issued by the City.  This 
addendum shall form part of the contract documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all 
other parts.  The following information is provided to answer questions raised by Contractors for the above-
named project, to the extent referenced and shall become a part thereof.  No consideration will be allowed 
for extras due to the Contractors or any sub-contractor not being familiar with this addendum.  This 
Addendum No. 1 contains two (2) pages. 
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS: 
 
Q1. Is there an average weight per bin available for the various locations? 

A1. Average weight is unknown. Bins can vary from being ¼ full to overflowing.  

Q2. Does a plastic bag need to be placed in the bin? 

A2. Yes. 

Q3. Can you please clarify the anticipated start date for the initial contract? 

A3. March 1, 2024 
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Q4. Can you please clarify the length of term for the initial contract? 

A4. The length of the initial contract term is one (1) year. There is the option to extend for four 
(4) additional twelve (12)  month periods. 

Q5. We would kindly like to request that the City extend the question deadline until Friday, December 
8. 

A5. Questions sent by Friday, December 8th end of day will still be considered. 

All Addenda will become part of the Contract Documents. 
 
 

- END OF ADDENDUM - 


